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Transcript
			        						[redacted]Card receipt

				   2 July 39


		Dear Sir
			I have enclosed a P.O.
for 2/6 to become a member of the 
anti-partition of Ireland League. But there
is no Branch in this city so far. So I will
do my best to get other chaps to join I will 
send on their names and addresses later on,
I gave a couple of forms to friends which I  think
you will get to join.

			Is mise, le meas
					Yours  P. O’Sullivan
